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Dear Parents, 
 
We have had a very busy week in school and are thankful that we have mostly been able to stay well. In Team Assembly 
this morning we prayed for those in our school community who are unwell and we hope to see them soon.  
I would like to thank all the children and staff for the lovely harvest service in church yesterday. I am sorry that we had to 
do it via Teams but the service was recorded and we will let you know how you will be able to access this.  
 
Chicken Pox 
We have had a few cases of chicken pox in the school; we are letting you know as there may a small risk for pregnant 
women or vulnerable children e.g. those receiving chemotherapy.  
 
Happy Book 
I wanted to thank Finley and Alfie for all their help in church yesterday; Maria thanked Izzy, Amelie, Ivy and Poppy for all 
their help again with the tables and she also thanked Catherine and I for the discussion we had together this week.  
 
Achievement from Home and School 
School: The following children have all achieved their Bronze Mathletics award; Pablo, Danielle, Oliver, Laura, Alfie, Noah, 
Max, Amalie, Joshua, Catherine, Isabella, Jessica, Gabriel, Abigail, Patrick, Harry, Archie and Poppie. Pablo, Oliver and Alfie 
have achieved their Silver Mathletics award and Oliver and Alfie were very proud of their Gold Mathletics award. Our Class 
Spelling Shed Superstar is Quickbury class with 124, 436,389 points and our Top 10 Super-Spellers are Sienna, Catherine, 
Alfie, Pablo, Patrick, Charlie, Amalie, Lucy, Laura and Josie. Isobel and Sienna were both presented with their Pen Licences 
and Goldfinches were the winning team for Team points this term.  
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: Children who have challenged themselves in some way this week. 
Copeland: Darcy has really challenged herself this week from independently putting on her shoes and socks to persevering 
with her letter formation. 
Durrington: Tommy has really challenged himself with his art work, following instructions and using water colour paint. 
Fitzwalter: Belle has been working really hard to challenge herself in maths this week. She has taken ownership of her 
learning and has chosen to do the ‘spicy’ challenges. 
Quickbury: Scarlett has really challenged herself particularly in maths. She is asking lots of questions and really 
persevering. 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Mrs Brittaine’s Star of the Week 
I am very proud of Aaron for challenging himself in English and writing a beautifully written sentence.  
 
Birthdays 
This week we sang the birthday song to Teddy (6), Charlie (6), Amelie (8), Reggie (10), Mya (5), Gabriel (6), Ruby (10), Pablo 
(7), Laura (9), George (5) and Danielle (9).  
 
Letters/Parentmail Home 
School disco 
 
Dates  
Monday 18th October: Parent consultations 3:30-6:00pm with creche 
Wednesday 20th October: Parent consultations 5:00-8:00pm 
Thursday 21st October: School disco 
Friday 22nd October: Non-pupil day 
Monday 25th October-Friday 29th October: Half term 
Monday 1st November: Non-pupil day 
Tuesday 9th November: School photo day 
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Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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